
Principal Email Home December 11, 2020 
Good afternoon parents and guardians,  
 
Our Knoxdale Eagles are raising funds for our community food cupboard, FAMSAC! Our 
students have been busy creating art that will be auctioned off to our community, starting today. 

All funds raised will go directly to FAMSAC. Tax receipts are issued for all donations over 
$20.00 
 

Please see the art up for auction and bidding instructions here: 
https://sites.google.com/ocdsb.ca/knoxdale-art-auction2020/home?authuser=0 
 
More information on FAMSAC here: 
http://famsac.ca/ 
 
We are wrapping up the year and last week of school next week with a Spirit Week! All are 
welcome to participate! 

 
 

NEW! Our concussion protocol continues to evolve. At Knoxdale, should a student hurt their 
head, you will be notified via phone in addition to a take home form to return to school signed by 
a parent/guardian. For those students staying at school following an incident, they will avoid 
strenuous activities for the rest of the day and wear a sticker so that staff can easily identify 
them and keep an eye on them. 

 
NEW! We will be adding sports equipment to our recesses starting in January! Each homeroom 
will receive its own bag of equipment that they will be allowed to use for recess. The equipment 
will be sanitized after each use. At this time, only those items (no personal items please) will be 
allowed in the yard. 

https://sites.google.com/ocdsb.ca/knoxdale-art-auction2020/home?authuser=0
http://famsac.ca/

